
 
 
 

on 
Tuesday 26th September 

after school  
in your child’s Reception classroom 

 
 

 
The Reception team will be delighted to share details of different aspects of the curriculum 

with a focus on learning to read. 
 
 

Children are welcome to attend. 
Please allow us to dismiss children to their parents/carers at the end of the day to give us 

a few minutes to set up.  We will then welcome those of you attending the session 
back into school. 

As part of the transition arrangements to Reception we are delighted 
to invite you to our  


